
 
 
 

 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, a lot of Western Petroleum employees 
are working twice as hard to ensure that we continue to deliver fuel oil to 
our customers and everyone is safe!  

This includes fuel truck drivers, office staff, burner techs, service stations 
and many more.  

We want to say thank you and shine a spotlight on those working 
through these scary times, giving all of us hope. 

From the Management  
of Western Petroleum. 


